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Update from 
 

DWFRS District Commander Jason Underwood 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

24th January 2017 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Still looking for new Firefighters, please look at website or come and visit at your local 
Fire Station on a Monday evening 19.00 - 2100. 

 

 

 On going Risk awareness work with local businesses 
 

 

 Home Fire Safety Checks, Safe and Well Visits are available, these are free of charge, 
please see website for details. 

 

 

 Incidents since last Area Board for Marlborough 
 
Automatic Fire Alarms - 10 
Fire - 10 
Other - 2 
Special Service - 3 
 
Total - 25 
 
 
Incidents since last Area Board for Ramsbury 
 
Automatic Fire Alarms - 1 
Fires - 6 
Other - 3 
Special Service - 2  
 
Total - 12 
 
 
Grand total for both stations is 37 incidents between 22/11/16 and 04/01/17, the 
majority of the incidents for the 2 stations are a duplicate of the same incident. E.g. both 
Marlborough and Ramsbury attending the same incident. There a couple of incidents 
where appliances have supported Swindon and other surrounding stations. 
 
 

 
 


